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The attached notice describes a study of the ef- 
fectiveness of the federal bank regulatory agencies’ 
response to recent disasters as directed by section 5 

quests interested parties to provide comment on the 
effectiveness of DIDRA and the federal bank regu- 
latory agencies’ response to the diiastem. 

of the Depository Institutions Disaster Relief Act (DI- 
DRA) of 1993. The study is being conducted by the 
Secretary of the Treasury in consultation with the 

The notice ls published in the Federal RegLster, Vol. 
59, No. 124, pp. 33574-33575. The comment period 

federal bank regulatory agencies. The notice re- on this issue ends on August 29.1994. 


